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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Motion To Conduct Investigation on Lot no. 252, Pls 529 Bgy. Simpocan, PPCity
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Nenita Regla <nenitaregla7@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 15, 2022 at 8:36 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "denr4blegal@gmail.com" <denr4blegal@gmail.com>

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Good day! 

I would like to follow up on the status of the above subject. 

I was advised by the PENRO Palawan to reach your office regarding the status or if there are any update on the
requested investigation over the parcel of land as mentioned in the subject. 

Your action on the matter is highly appreciated. 

Respectfully, 

Nenita G. Regla

Sent from my Huawei phone


